
 

28 December 2022 
 

Dear Colleagues and Students, 
 
                                                    Anti-COVID Measures on Campus 

 
Further to CDMO’s announcement on the subject “[Update] - Campus Access for the New 
Academic Year 2022/23” issued on 15 December 2022 and the Government's announcement 
made on 28 December 2022, relaxation of certain anti-COVID measures on the University campus 
will take effect from 29 December 2022, including: 
 
a) Lifting the anti-COVID related restriction on venue capacity and the headcount limit in banquet 
activities; 
 
b) Cessation of vaccine pass scanning;  
 
c) Cessation of temperature scanning, and health reporting/declaration by staff, students or 
visitors; and 
 
d)  Mask-wearing requirement during photo-taking on stage at events is exempted.  
 
 
Having considered the community health risks while balancing the needs for University’s normal 
activities, please note:  
 
a)   "Pre-registration" of visitors is not mandatory but recommended, while any visitors without 
pre-registration will require registration upon entry; and 
 
b)   Staff and students shall continue their HSUHK ID card tapping for access management. 
 
 
The University will closely monitor the epidemic development and any applicable governmental 
measures and update the relevant policy as and when necessary. Please refer to the HSUHK 
Announcements on COVID-19 on the University website homepage for latest updates. 
 
  
If you have any questions or need any assistance, please email to healthandsafety@hsu.edu.hk 
or contact COVID-19 Hotline at 3963-5700 (during office hours). In the unfortunate event that 
you have been tested positive for COVID-19, please complete the HSUHK Online Report Form for 
COVID-19 Positive Test for our necessary follow up actions. 
 
  

https://www.hsu.edu.hk/en/hsuhk-latest-announcements-on-covid-19/
https://www.hsu.edu.hk/en/hsuhk-latest-announcements-on-covid-19/
file:///G:/My%20Drive/P%20Drive/Website/Website%20Updates/CPAO%20News%20Archive/COVID-19%20Top%20banner%20news/since%20Aug%202020/Health%20&%20safety/healthandsafety@hsu.edu.hk


Please stay vigilant and thank you very much for your continued effort to keep our community 
safe. 
 
  
Campus Development and Management Office 
28 December 2022  


